
3rd –  6th July   2018 

My week at nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 
 We have enjoyed themed activities linked with the story of 

‘The Rainbow Fish’. We have also continued to learn about sea 
creatures, decorated fish shapes with sequins and made stick 

puppets. 
  

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 
Making fish with play-dough. 

Saying rhymes and finding rhyming pairs using objects. Using 
money in our Ice-cream Parlour. 

 Practising writing my name. 
 

Stories I have listened to this week… 
The Rainbow Fish 

Songs we have been singing…. 
 The Rainbow fish song. 

 
Sound of the week 

‘T’ 
 

Dates for your diary… 
 

FoOV – The Good, the Bad and the OV! – 
Saturday, 14th July – 11am to 4pm 
Please come along with your friends and family to the 
Friends of Orchard Vale’s western style summer fayre.  
There will be lots of fun stalls, crafts, food and a 
fantastic raffle (top prize is £250) 
 

All parents are invited to join us for our ‘Fun Morning’ on 
Tuesday 24th July at 9.30 – 11.0                                            

(Letter to follow shortly) 

 

 

 


